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Vote NO!!
As a healthcare provider who cares about my colleagues working courageously in the 
field of gender affirming healthcare, please protect them and those they treat by 
voting no.  I have a transgender child.  If Maine Family Planning were unable to 
safely provide her care, her risk of suicide will increase greatly. Please don't let that 
happen.  Being transgender isn't a choice, it is a biological state that she would never 
have chosen.  She has a right to safe and effective care provided by doctors and nurses
who this bill would crush.
Vote NO!!


